Sent: 17 March 2016 12:53
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Planning application. For 337

Dear Sir/Madam.

The actual address is n0.337, Kentish town road. I mistakenly mentioned as camden Rd.
The actual address is n0.337, Kentish town road, NWS5 2TG
Kind regards

Sent from N

-------- Original message --------

From: woridofflavours1 |

Sent: 16 March 2016 15:24

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application. For 337
Dear Sir/Madam,

Tunderstand that a planning application has been submitted for a new shop front to be
installed at 337 camden Rd.

T am a resident in the local area. This new instalation and the future extended restaurant
opening hours coupled with another establishment planning to sell liquore in the local area
will be a complete distraction and as a resident we don't need any disruptions to our
livelihood.

Please reconsider your stance when allowing permission for this matter and will appreciate
that you consider our concerns seriously.

We kindly and humbly request you to not to grant application first this matter.
Kind regards
Yours Sincerely

D. Rana

Sent from |1
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